REPORT FOR APRIL
Hi it is lovely to see every one.........
JESMOND (HEATON BIRMINGHAM GARDENS.

What a day we had, it was the first Club to match us plus they had 6 players
over. The meal, morning and afternoon tea, it was a great surprise, great
company, they are looking forward to our next visit. A point of interest we
were the only visitors from Sydney in 25 years. We had 48 bowlers and 11 non
bowlers. Andy was great, a very good day.

The next PLTB day is the Pairs and Patrons day 19™ May 9.00am at Rosehill. To
explain the change. We were booked at the Hills for the 19" May and they had
to cancel us, so | rebooked for the26th one week later. Unfortunately the Zone
needed the greens for men’s Pennant playoffs. So no place for us. | rang Geoff
Sheedy at Rosehill, he was happy to help us with our original date 19". Thanks
to Geoff. The format is like always, that is 3 bowl pairs, the Skips will draw their
own partner’s. We will play nine ends, then winners play winners, and losers
play losers in the second round. The four highest winners play 3 ends then the
winners from there play 3 ends. Good luck to everyone

Goad bowling to all

Jan Williamson
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